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We are delighted to 
announce the return 
of our annual Careers 
Fair for students in 
Years 9-13 and their 
families.  This is a key 
event in our careers 
development 
programme and we 
are extremely 
grateful to all the 
employers and 
organisations for all 
their support.

A wide range of 
organisations will be 
available to talk to 
students about their 
careers, 
qualifications and 
pathways.

There will be 
something for 
everyone including 
advice and guidance 
on progressing to  
university, further 
education, 
apprenticeships and 
traineeships.  There 
will also be 
presentations on 
volunteering and gap 
years.

If you or your 
organisation would 
like to book a stand 
at this event, please 
contact the team at:

careers@highdown.r
eading.sch.uk or 
simply fill in this 
form, 
https://forms.office.c
om/r/G1v11YcYrX
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